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	Project Name: 
Pope Lane Roundabout
	Department: 
Public Works

	Type of Project: 
New Infrastructure
	Contact:
Chuck Soules

	Total Project Cost:
$400,000



Description:                                                                                                  
This project includes the extension of Pope Lane from 172nd Street to Highway 169, creating a vital connection between two major roadways in Smithville and improving access to Smithville Lake. The project will include construction of a two-lane roadway with curb and gutter, storm sewer infrastructure, sidewalks, and a 10-foot-wide multi-use path. A roundabout will be constructed at the intersection of Pope Lane and 172nd Street to improve traffic flow and safety. This new corridor will encourage active transportation by connecting residents and visitors to the lake and the community’s expanding trail network.
Justification:
The extension of Pope Lane will enhance east-west connectivity and provide an important link between a major arterial (HWY 169) and a major collector (172nd Street). This project supports long-term goals outlined in the City's Transportation Master Plan by improving mobility, expanding access to recreational amenities, and supporting future development.
Expenditures 
	
	FY2029
	Total

	Engineering
	$400,000
	$400,000

	Total
	$400,000
	$400,000



Funding Sources 
	
	FY2029
	Total

	Capital Improvement Sales Tax
	$400,000
	$400,000

	Total Net Cost
	$400,000
	$400,000
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